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PRESS RELEASE 
_____________________________________________________ 

 
Update on Knaresborough’s Market 

20 May 2025 
Knaresborough Town Council (KTC) have submitted a business case to North Yorkshire Council 
(NYC) to facilitate the next steps towards the proposed transfer of Knaresborough’s Chartered 
Market.  
 
If NYC accepts the business case, formal discussions between the two councils will continue to 
ensure the best outcome for Knaresborough.  
 
This is a positive step towards bringing the market under local management.  
 
All Town Council meeting agendas and minutes can be found on the Town Council website 
www.knaresboroughtowncouncil.gov.uk  

KTC will continue to share updates as progress and decisions are made.  
 

For further information please contact us through our website 
www.knaresboroughtowncouncil.gov.uk 

http://www.knaresboroughtowncouncil.gov.uk/

